Our Ref: BD/JM

Contact: Brendan Docherty
Tel: 0141 570 7420

Email: schoolmail@st-thomas.e-renfrew.sch.uk

Education Department St Thomas' Primary Broadlie Road Neilston G78 3ET

24th January 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

Catholic Education Week

Our school community will be involved in celebrating Catholic Education Week from 28th January – 2nd February 2018. The theme this year is "Catholic Schools: Serving The Common Good". This year's Catholic Education Week is particularly important as we recognise and celebrate the centenary of Catholic education in Scotland during 2018. Further details of events to mark the centenary will be sent out throughout the year.

Celebrations start with Mass in St Thomas' Church on <u>Sunday 28th January at 10am</u>. St Thomas' Primary will be participating at this Mass alongside pupils from St Luke's. It is important for as many children from our school as possible to attend this Mass. Children should wear full school uniform.

In addition to this, we intend celebrating this year's theme "Serving the Common Good" throughout the month of February. Children will take part in a variety of activities to learn about what the term "The Common Good" means and how we are putting that into practice in our homes, schools, parishes and communities.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school. We look forward to seeing as many of our families as possible at Mass on Sunday.

Kind regards,

Brendan Docherty Head Teacher







